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Where to start? 
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Perfect the message

• Here’s what YOU did this year to help the 

PAC/company/association

• And here’s how we used your money - donors crave 

transparency

• Criteria of Giving – a MUST have! 

• Not just numbers but PAC activity

• Make them feel like an insider

• Give them just enough, but not too much and tell them where to 

find more



The platform is important

Find the best method for your data
• Annual report – one pager or packed full of data? 

• Newsletter – monthly or quarterly highlights

• PAC website – more detailed info

• Video 

• Webinar

• Benefits of being a member

• Email blast – summaries, high-level data (link to learn more)

 Washington updates

 Grassroots alerts



Examples- annual report



Examples- quarterly newsletters



Examples- state “report card”

Reporting back to 

donors on what the 

PAC did in their state 

goes a long way to 

make it feel personal. 



Examples- post-election conference call



My most asked questions…

1. What have I given this year? 

2. What is my charity?

3. How can I change my 

contribution or charity? 

4. Has my charity match check 

been cashed? 




